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King County




Metropolitan King County Council
August 21, 2009

Dear Property Owner:

You should have received an August 7, 2009 letter from the King County Clerk, Anne Noris, advising you of a petition introduced to the Metropolitan King County Council to change the name of 136th Place Southwest to Tabor Avenue Southwest.  In that letter, Ms. Noris stated that the Council’s Physical Environment Committee meeting, at which Proposed Ordinance 2009-0456 (the legislation that would effectuate this name change if adopted) would be first considered was scheduled on Tuesday, August 25, 2009, starting at 930 am.  I want to alert you that the meeting time has changed.  It is now scheduled to begin at noon.  The meeting will occur in the same location, namely, the Council Chambers on the 10th Floor of the King County Courthouse at 516 Third Avenue in Seattle.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call.  My direct line is 206 296 1631. 
Sincerely,

Kendall H. Moore

Committee Coordinator

Physical Environment Committee

cc: Anne Noris, King County Clerk

